
 

 

 HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Oct. 13, 2016 

 

In attendance:    

Regrets: Jeff, Jenny  

 

Agenda 

 

Past events: 

 

 Sept. 17: GETI Fest (Barry, Dave) 

 

 Sept. 20: Bike maintenance workshop for Scouts (Dave, Barry).  

 

 Oct. 3: Open House Pitt Meadows Traffic Calming Policy (Peter, Jackie). 

 

 Ride the Road course at Maple Ridge Elementary: road ride day Oct. 7 (volunteers: Peter, Jeff, Jenny, 

Jackie) 

 

 Sept. 22 and Oct. 11: Maple Ridge Tourism Task Force meetings (Jackie). 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

 HUB Ride the Road courses at Blue Mountain Elementary (road ride day Thu. Oct. 20), Alexander 

Robinson Elementary (road ride day Thu. Oct. 27), Laityview Elementary Fri. Oct. 28 changed to 

Wed. Nov. 2). More volunteers still needed. 

 

 Free HUB bike maintenance workshops in partnership with MR Library, funded by Translink, on Sat. 

Oct. 15, 10 am - 12 am, and Wed. Oct. 19, 12 am - 2 pm. in the Bandstand at Memorial Peace Park. 

 

Other: 

 

 Meeting with David Pollock (MR Engineering) (Barry, Ivan) 

 

 Proposal for 30 km/h speed limits on 224th between Dewdney and Lougheed / presentation to 

Council. (Ivan, Barry) 

 

 Tri-Cities meeting update (Peter)? 

 

 Reminder: Translink Open House on Phase 1 of its 10-Year Vision, Tues. Oct. 18, 4 - 8 pm, in the 

lobby of the ACT. 

 

 Petition for safe crossing for pedestrians and cyclists across 128 Ave. to Cheesecrafters: 

http://www.ipetitions.com/petition/get-to-cheesecrafters-safely 

 

  

Annual allowance:  

Allowance for 2016/2017: $400. After expenses as of Aug. 12, 2016: balance approx. $129. 

Total cash donations: $42.30. 

 

http://www.ipetitions.com/petition/get-to-cheesecrafters-safely

